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STATE OF . .
COLORADO Treitz - DNR, Rebecca <rebecca.treitz@state.co.us>

Sunflower Tank Battery doc no 400857667

2 messages

Treitz - DNR, Rebecca <rebecca.treitz@state.co.us> Mon, Aug 17, 2015 at 12:17 PM
To: "Richardson, Craig" <Craig.Richardson@anadarko.com>

Craig,

I know | spoke with you about the Sunflower Tank battery earlier today. After discussing the location with the
other OGLAs, | understand that there might not be an exact distance to from the nearest piece of equipment to
the property line. Based on there being different property owners to the south and west, and with your
concurrence, | will put a COA referencing Rule 605.a.(2) that tanks will be located 2 diameters or 350 feet, which
ever is less, from the property line.

| will also remove the waste disposal information as this is a tank battery site and the drilling waste information
is on the associated 2A for the well site.

Please let me know if you have any questions regarding these changes.

Thank you,
Rebecca

Rebecca Treitz

Oil and Gas Location Assessment Specialist

P 303.894.2100 x5173 | F 303.894.2109 |

1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801, Denver, CO 80203
Rebecca.Treitz@state.co.us | www.colorado.gov/cogcc

Richardson, Craig <Craig.Richardson@anadarko.com> Mon, Aug 17, 2015 at 3:17 PM
To: "Treitz - DNR, Rebecca" <rebecca.treitz@state.co.us>

AGREED. Thank you.
From: Treitz - DNR, Rebecca [mailto:rebecca.treitz@state.co.us]
Sent: Monday, August 17, 2015 12:18 PM

To: Richardson, Craig
Subject: Sunflower Tank Battery doc no 400857667
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